
Connie Mercer 
Detention Officer Master V 

Sheriff’s Office 
 

Connie Mercer began working for the Wake County Sheriff’s Office as a Detention 
Officer in October 1991. After a few years, she received additional training and became 
a member of the armed transportation unit.  
 
During her career she also worked in the Sheriff’s Office medical unit. Throughout her 
tenure, Connie has continuously displayed a positive attitude in her daily duties.   
 
After 28 years of service to Wake County, Connie retired on January 1, 2020. She has 
begun a new chapter in her life while living on the beach!  
 
Officer Mercer is already missed; however, we are excited for her new adventures and 
wish her all the best.  
 
Please join me in congratulating Connie on her retirement. 
 

 

 


